
Notification of revision of medical fee 
 

From June 2024, we will shift the "Specific disease medical care 
management fee" to the "Lifestyle-related disease management 
fee (II)" in order to provide more specialized and comprehensive 
treatment management tailored to each individual following the 
guidelines for the revision of medical fee issued by the Ministry 
of Health, Labor and Welfare.  
Along with this, our clinic will also be required to calculate the 
"Lifestyle-related disease management fee (II)" when giving 
medication for long-term periods of 28 days or more for patients 
with diabetes, high blood pressure, or dyslipidemia, depending 
on their condition, and to provide guidance based on ※ 
Treatment plan. We ask for your understanding and 
cooperation. 
 

 

※We will explain the Treatment plan and obtain your consent at 
the regular health check-ups. (You will need to sign the 
Treatment plan only for the first time.) 
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